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Thank you Mr. President.. We would like to thank the Secretary General, the Internal Justice 
Council, and the interim independent assessment panel for their reports. We welcome the 
conclusion of the panel that in general the new -system of administration of justice has been an 
improvement over the prior system. I would like to focus my comments on three particular 
areas: (1) accountability; (2) efficiency~ and (3) transparency. 

With respect to accountability, we would be interested in learning more about how best to ensure 
protection for staff members who report misconduct. We take note of staff rule 



importance of publicizing the workings of the system, and making the Tribunals' jurisprudence 
more accessible. We are pleased that work has progressed on enhancing the jurisprudential 
search engine and we would welcome 


